
Cancellation Notice – Golden Ticket Raffle 

St. Stephen’s Marthoma Chuch is sorry to announce that due to limited interest in the 

fund raising raffle event, the Golden Ticket (NJ LGCCCID:114-1-38756); the raffle that 

had a scheduled drawing on the 15th of September 2018 has been cancelled.     

All monies raised through raffle ticket sales will be fully refunded.  At this time, anyone 

who purchased a ticket or tickets for the Golden Ticket Raffel may present their ticket 

stubs to St. Stephen’s Marthoma Church Raffle for a full refund of their purchase price.  

Alternatively, ticket holders may mail their ticket stubs, along with their name and 

contact information, to the St. Stephen’s Marthoma Church office at 423 Dunhams 

Corner Road, East Brunswick, NJ 08816 prior to October 30 2018 for a full refund of the 

ticket purchase price.     

St. Stephens Marthoma Church will also attempt to contact each ticket holder based on 

the contact information on file to intiate refund procedures of the ticket purchase price 

within 30 days from the time of posting this notice.  

Refunds will be issued based on payment method – by check if original payemnt was 

made by checke or by credit card used for payment if original payment was made by 

credit card.    

St. Stephens Marthoma Church is posting notice on our Facebook page, here on our 

website and via email / regular mail to all raffle particpants, to inform all purchasers of 

the cancellation of this raffle.  
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